
Canadian Parents for French (Ontario)
and Camp Tournesol announce a new
and exciting partnership!	
Mississauga, Ontario - May 20, 2015

We are excited to announce that as of the summer of 2015, every family participating in a Camp Tournesol’s summer 
camp, will automatically receive a 1-year family membership to Canadian Parents for French (CPF) which includes:

• The CPF magazine
• An e-bulletin to help your child to experience French in the community
• �Support for parents who do not speak French themselves but are seeking  

to support their kids in an FSL program. 

Canadian Parents for French is the national network that values French as an integral part of Canada and is dedicated to 
the creation and promotion of French Second Language (FSL) learning opportunities for young Canadians. 

“We are happy to sponsor Camp Tournesol because we know it to be a wonderful experiential learning opportunity for 
kids to have fun in French during the summer” stated Betty Gormley, Executive Director of Canadian Parents for French 
(Ontario). “This is a win-win partnership for the kids and the parents!” she added.

Martine Bouillet, the camp owner believes “CPF provides a voice for engaged parents to strengthen French second 
language education and to support you and your children on that journey”.

Visit the CPF Ontario website at on.cpf.ca for more information.
Visit the Camp Tournesol website campt.ca for more information.
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